
From: Richard Duench  

Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 2:12 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 

Subject: Sherwood Forest School Site (7 Annadale Drive) Zoning By-Law Amendement 

 
Hello, 

 

I am writing in Support of the revised Sherwood Forest School Site (7 Annadale Drive) Zoning Amendment with 

additional modifications by  Brian Turcotte, dated September 17, 2104. I am also in Support of the feedback 

provided by the Orchard Park Sherwood Forest Ratepayers.  

 

I thank the City staff for their willingness to work with our neighbourhood to arrive at a solution where we can 

retain approximately 1/3 of the site as parkland with a development on the remaining land to be in character 

and quality of our existing neighbourhood. Our children are looking forward to being able to continue to play 

on parkland at the school. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Richard Duench 

121 Wychwood Park 

London, ON 

N6G 1R8 

 

Richard Duench 
Business Development Manager 
Oasis Auto Complete Systems Limited 
Office: 1-877-522-2886x202 | Fax: 519-652-1316  
Vis i t  us  at  www.oasi s -ac.com  
  
 
 

http://www.oasis-ac.com/

